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28th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year B - 10 OCTOBER 2021  
Haere mai e te whanau, Tena koutou katoa, a kia noho te Ariki ki a koutou. 

Welcome, family, greetings to you all. May the Lord be with you. 

Dear Parishioners 

Thank you for your prayers and support during my sabbatical—it was a time of great blessing and 

grace for me personally and I want to record my thanks to you all for making this possible.  Special 

thanks to Father Julian Wagg for his generous ministry and to our parish team of Merle, Marie and 

Bella, Jacqui and Natalie for their support and hard work on our behalf. 

Cardinal John has advised us that weekday Masses can resume.  These are limited to 100 per Mass 

so we ask that you register for one of these masses and make that your weekly mass until we are 

able to have our usual numbers again. 

With every blessing in Christ 

Michael McCabe, Parish Priest  

Our Lady of Kāpiti Building Giving Account   :   02-0536-0170550-20 

Our Lady of Kāpiti Planned Giving Account   :   02-0536-0170550-00 

New Priest’s Residence Bank Account   :   06-0730-0253771-55 

Please continue to pray our 
Parish Prayer  

Out of your infinite glory  
may you give us the power 
through your Spirit for our 

hidden selves to grow strong, 
so that Christ may live in our 
hearts through faith and then 
planted in love and built on 

love, we will with all the 
saints have strength to grasp 
the breadth and the length,  
the height and the depth  
until knowing the love of 
Christ which is beyond all 

knowledge we are filled with 
the utter fullness of God. 

Glory be to God whose power 
working in us can do infinitely 

more than we can ask or 
imagine.  

Glory be to God from 
generation to generation in 

the Church and in Christ 
Jesus for ever and ever, 

Amen. 

REMEMBERING THE HOLY SOULS — MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 

Stan Furze; Ron Pask; Graeme Bunker; Mick Robbers; Leonie Robbers, Andrew Bell; Tom Beaumont; Judith Salmon;  

Rae O’Neill; Linley Trower rndm; Marj Sedon; Norman MacKay; deceased members of the Jensen and Gregan families 

and all our Benefactors and Parishioners. 

Parish Events 
 

Marie, Parish Secretary is away from Mon, 11 Oct-Wed, 13 Oct inclusive.  Bella will be 

intermittently checking emails and messages.  Thank you. 

Not your usual Sunday readings:  Wednesdays 1.30pm-3.00pm, contact Michele Ness 298-7378.   

Women’s Guild Meeting’s will resume in line with other Parish activities when we are in Level 1. 

Readings for the week 
 
 
 

Monday, 11 October  
St John XXIII 

Rom 1:1-7; Lk 11:29-32 

Tuesday, 12 October— 
Rom 1:16-25; Lk 11:37-41 

Wednesday, 13 October — 
Rom 2:1-11; Lk 11:42-46 

Thursday, 14 October — 
St Callistus I 

Rom 3:21-30; Lk 11:47-54 

Friday, 15 October— 
St Teresa of Jesus 

Rom 4:1-8; Lk 12:1-7 

Saturday, 16 October— 
St Hedwig;  

St Margaret Mary Alacoque 

Rom 4:13, 16-18; Lk 12:8-12 

Sunday, 17 October— 
Is 53:10-11; Heb 4:14-16; 

Mk 10:35-45 

Sunday 10 October 2021  
Sunday Mass will be livestreamed from Our Lady of Kāpiti Church at 9.30am celebrated by  
Fr Michael McCabe. 
 
Our weekday and weekend Masses will resume next week under Covid-19 restrictions. 
 

Masses from the week beginning 11 October  
Tuesday 12 October 9.30am—Liturgy of the Word and Holy Communion 
Wednesday 13 October 9.30am  
Friday 15 October 9.30am 
Saturday 16 October 5pm; and 
Sunday 17 October 9.30am (this Mass will be livestreamed as well as people in attendance) 
 

Please note that we are still under Level 2 restrictions, so maximum capacity of 100 people at each 
Mass.  You must register for one Mass only per week.  This is so everyone has a chance to attend 
Mass each week.  Could you please only register one week at a time. 
 

To register  for one Mass only, go to the link https://forms.gle/2FvBEZmmHNssiRjN8; or if you are 

unable to have access to a computer, please call the office and leave a message.  You will only be 
notified if we have reached capacity of 100.   
 

The following precautions must be in place: 
 Everyone must scan the QR code or sign in on the day (individually only, not as couples or 

families); 
 Sanitise your hands; 
 Strongly encourage people to wear masks as recommended by the Ministry of Health and 

endorsed by Cardinal John Dew;  
 Communion under one kind only, the Body of the Lord, in the hand only, no exceptions; 
 Contactless Sign of Peace; 
 Please do not rearrange the chairs as they are arranged for social distancing;  
 No congregational Singing. 
 

Cardinal John advises that if people are concerned or cautious, vulnerable and at risk because of age 
or underlying health conditions, you are dispensed from Sunday Mass.   

https://forms.gle/2FvBEZmmHNssiRjN8


Kāpiti Catholic Child & Youth Ministry - Ph. 022 6757 357 kapiti.youth@gmail.com  
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Saturday Vigil 5pm 

Sunday Mass 9.30am  

Our Lady of Kāpiti Church 

Fr Michael McCabe 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Chapel 

Open for private prayer  
Mon-Fri 9am-2.45pm (closed on 
public holidays and unavailable  

during funerals) 

 

Bereavement Mass – 6 November 2021 
 

The annual Bereavement Mass is scheduled for  

Saturday, 6 November 2021 at 10am followed by a shared 

morning tea (if levels permit).   
 

The Bereavement Team are working hard behind the scenes to 

bring this beautiful Memorial Mass to fruition. 
 

Pauline McGlinchey collates the list of all those loved ones who 

have died from the period of  

1 November 2020 — 31 October 2021  

and creates a beautiful commemoration to be played during the 

Bereavement Mass.  
 

Please fill in the form above and return it either to the Office or 

by email to Pauline McGlinchey pfmcg39@gmail.com 

with a photo of your loved one so this can be included in the 

PowerPoint.  Thank you. 

Global Synod – For a Synodal Church 
 

Pope Francis is asking every baptised person to be 
involved in this international Synod, “For a Synodal 
Church: communion, participation, and mission”. 

 
On October 17th special Masses will be celebrated in 

New Zealand.   
 

This will be followed by the 
opportunity for every baptised 

person to prayerfully reflect on the 
themes, join/ or make up your own 

group to discern your shared 
wisdom or go to the online options 

to give us your feedback.  More 
information the Archdiocesan website and our Social 

Media page. 

The Month of October …is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary.   

 

The Rosary is a Catholic prayer devotion that draws us closer to 

Jesus and Mary by reflecting on key moments in their lives.  

 

The Rosary is a powerful prayer.  Many miracles have been 

attributed to the Rosary (like the miracle at Fatima), and 

countless others have experienced healing, 

conversion, and answered prayers.   

 

But the biggest miracle of all is the hope it 

has given to millions around the world.  

Our prayerful condolences to the families to: 
 
 

Stan Furze, whose Funeral Service was held at Kāpiti Coast 
Funeral Home Chapel last Saturday; and 

 
 
 

Graeme Bunker, whose Memorial 
Mass is held here on  
Friday, 8 November. 

 
 
 

May they both Rest in Peace. 

Fundraising during 
Level 1  

Please note that on the 
first week we can all 

attend Mass, Carol and 
John Hutching’s stall will 
be selling their beautiful 

cards. 
The following week the produce stall will 

again be up and running.  Please help by supporting them both. 
 

  Cribs on Kāpiti  
As it is getting closer to 

Christmas, and with uncertainty 
ahead, I was just wondering if 

any of you have been knitting, or 
making boxes for Cribs.  I am 

grateful to all who are assisting 
with this.  If you could please ring me at some time for a catch 

up with what you are doing that would be great.   
Carole Hutchings – 04 902 3378 
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